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6 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  ARRANGEMENTS FOR YEAR 11 FROM MONDAY 10 JUNE 2024 
 
As we approach the final full week of exams, the Programme of Study, in most subjects, is now complete.  
Therefore, from Monday 10 June, after the final maths paper, we will be operating a reduced timetable in Year 
11. 
 
Please note the following information: 
 

• Students must attend school for all remaining examinations (in full school uniform). 

• Where students have examinations remaining, they should continue to attend normal lessons, as 

crucial revision is still taking place in those subjects.  

• Study support will still be on until the end of the exam schedule.  I would strongly encourage that 

students continue to attend any additional revisions sessions that are available. 

• The school meals service will be available until Friday 21 June, for any Year 11 students wishing to stay 

for lunch.  This will be at the normal time of 1.45pm. 

• When attending school, for lessons, students should continue to wear full school uniform (and hoodie, 

if they wish).  

• Students may want to bring in a spare shirt on Monday.  

• Following the completion of their final examination, students are no longer required to attend school. 

• After Monday 10 June, there are still exams to sit in Spanish, Science, Geography, Child Development, 

Music and Food Preparation and Nutrition.  

I wish all students the very best of luck for the remaining examinations. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 

 


